

## 2022 - 2023

#### **About EPC**

**EPC** stands for **Edgewood Parent** Community includes all parents and guardians of **EHS** students

#### Schedule

Monthly meetings are the second Tuesday of each month at 8:15 am. These meetings are held in the Library. **ALL ARE WELCOME!** 

### **Opportunities**

to list a few.

- Faculty / Staff appreciation
- Garden Committee
- Parent Outreach
- Student Support

# **WELCOME**

to the Edgewood Parent Community (EPC)! Through your student's enrollment at EHS, you are automatically a member of the EPC. The EPC provides volunteer support to the students, faculty, and staff and promotes goodwill on behalf of EHS. One of the best ways to feel invested in the community is to participate in the events and activities sponsored by the EPC. Through these events you will get to know other parents, see the students in action, and have a better understanding of the school as a whole.

There are volunteer opportunities available throughout the year and options that fit into your busy schedule whether you have an hour to offer or would like to be involved in an ongoing committee.

EPC hosts a variety of events. Specific dates/ topics will be published in the weekly INSIDE EDGE email.

We look forward to the 2022-2023 year!

Caroline Roe & Jen Read **FPC Co-Presidents** 

**Caroline Roe** Senior & Sophmore



Jen Read Recent Alumni, 3 Sophmores & an 8th Grader





